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Request for Regional Council’s Consideration 

x Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Regional Council Meeting:  October 2, 2018 

Subject:  Request Amendments to By-Law C-1000 Respecting Charges for the Resolution of 
Inadequate Water Supply 

Motion for Regional Council to Consider:   
 
That Halifax Regional Council request a staff report to assess the possibility of amending By-Law C-
1000 Respecting Charges for the Resolution of Inadequate Water Supply to include all domiciles that 
can have a lien levied against as a parameter of the program which permits the ability to apply for the 
installation and financing of water supply improvement.      

Reason:  
 
The inclusion of seasonal homes in the by-law should be permitted because summer cottages on the 
Eastern Shore are vital to the rural economy. Having people to visit and stay here helps to generate 
economic opportunity for the local stores and services.  Besides a taxable property is a taxable 
property regardless if it is full time or seasonal residence.  
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
That Regional Council support the motion to for a staff report to consider amendments to By-Law C-
1000. 
 

Councillor David Hendsbee District 2 

 


